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APAC Minutes 

February 2, 1999 

 

Members present:  Reed, chair; Brown, Conteh, Enz Finken, Jeppson, Klindworth, Lane, Sanderson, 

Schmidt, Shimabukuro, Smedman. 

 

Reed introduced and welcomed Thomas Lane to the APAC committee.  Lane replaces Paula Ahles as 

the MSUAASF representative on APAC.  The committee was reminded that Kathleen Enz Finken 

replaced Lila Hauge-Stoffel, who resigned from the APAC committee fall semester. 

 

1. Department of Speech/Language/Hearing Sciences 

New Emphasis: 

 

Pre-audiology Emphasis (Action) 

The hearing was held at the 1/19/99 APAC meeting.  Materials were distributed with the 1/19/99 

APAC Agenda. 

 

Smedman moved.  Conteh seconded to approve the Pre-audiology Emphasis 

 

The emphasis is created from existing courses.  The committee had no comments or concerns 

regarding this proposal.  Reed complimented the SLHS department for preparing a thorough proposal. 

 

Motion carried unanimously. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 4:05 p.m. 

 

Gloria Riopelle 
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